
Opt to Receive your 1098-T online! Deadline is Jan. 10. 

 

Did you know that you can opt to receive your 2024 1098-T online? Sign up now! *Forms 

will be available no later than Jan. 31, 2025. 

Not only is opting to receive your 1098-T online a great way to participate in the 
sustainability of our resources, but it also makes your life so much easier! By opting to 
receive your 1098-T online, you are sure to have access to it wherever and whenever you 
get online! 

Log into myOleMiss and select the Student tab, then Financials and finally 1098-T 
Electronic Delivery Opt-In.  Make your selection and click ‘Submit’.  It’s that easy! 
 

Don't feel like the online 1098-T is for you? That's fine too!  Your paper 1098-T will be 
mailed.  

The deadline for online 1098-T opt-in is Friday, January 10, 2025. 

Students who complete the online election will receive an email notification once the form 
has been produced and is available for printing.  

 


